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September 14, 2005

~ Mr. Theodore Wills
2801 Curlew Road
Clearwater, FL 33761

Dear Ted,

I am extremely impressed with the excellent North American Leadership Institute (NALI) you
have designed and delivered. The academic content that I experienced on my trip to Mexico in
July was top flight, the cultural exposure that you provided was deep and meaningful, the
students you gathered into your program were remarkable, and the opportunities for spiritual
insight and reflection were genuine and impressive. I had no idea that you could have planned
such a full, rich schedule of activities, meetings, and experiences for us.

I have evaluated the NALI syllabus and schedule of cultural activities outside the classroom and
have determined that the three-week program is worthy of 84 hours of instruction and 6
undergraduate credits. I look forward to pursuing collaborative programs between DeSales
University and the North American Leadership Institute.
Congratulations on your success to date.

Sincerely,

Karen Doyle Walton
Provost/Vice President for Academic Affairs



